
Dear families and friends, 

We are thrilled to have been donated with a fabulous new worldwide, online 

resource called Pobble.  Pobble is an educational platform, designed by and for 

teachers to help improve children’s writing. You will be aware that we believe in 

exciting writing methods for our children and undertake writing in a multimodal way: 

shape books, pop-up books and all things creative. We will be publishing your child’s 

work online (with your consent) and you will be able to see your child’s work under 

our school name.  Every week, your child's teacher will select “published authors”. 

Their work will be published on Pobble and shared with the school community and 

with a global audience. Pobble improves engagement and attainment.  

Every day, thousands of teachers use Pobble with their class. Reading another 

child’s work sparks inspiration and we use self and peer assessment daily to keep 

moving children’s writing skills forward. An authentic audience provides purpose and 

builds self-esteem and Pobble is a great way in which to promote children’s love of 

writing. We are very excited about this.  

We ask you to join your child on this learning journey. 

 1 Provide permission for your child 

When your school starts using Pobble, you will receive an email to ask whether you 

want your child to participate. If you consent, two things happen:  

 your teacher can publish their work on Pobble, 

 your child will get their own Pobble pupil account. 

 2 Connect to your child's account 

Next, you can sign up for your own Pobble account. It will be linked to your 

child's. 

 3 Read and comment on your child's work 

When your child's work is published on Pobble, they will be very excited. You 

will receive an email when this happens. Remember to leave a comment, 

because yours are the most important of all! 

 4 Read and leave comments together 

With their pupil account, your child can leave comments on other children's 

work. You could access Pobble together at home.  

More information will follow very soon!  


